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2020 Annual Water Quality Report 
 
 
Warwick Township Water & Sewer Authority (WTWSA) is committed to providing our customers with the highest 
quality of water.  We are pleased to provide you with our Annual Water Quality Report for the year 2020, which 
contains valuable information about your drinking water. 
 
The attached reports are provided by our water suppliers (North Wales Water Authority and Aqua PA) and provide 
important information related to your water supply.  Both Aqua PA and NWWA have multiple sources so all of the 
information provided in their reports may not be relevant to the Warwick Township Water & Sewer Authority 
system. 
 
This report summarizes the water quality provided to you by WTWSA.  We are pleased to report that our water had 
no violations and meets or exceeds all federal and state requirements. 
 
Our constant goal is to provide to you a safe, dependable supply of water. 
 
Our water system is designed and operated to deliver water to our customers’ plumbing systems that complies with 
state and federal drinking water standards.  This water is disinfected using chlorine, but it is not necessarily sterile.  
Customer’s plumbing, including treatment devices, might remove, introduce or increase contaminants in tap water.  
All customers should properly operate and maintain internal plumbing systems.  You can obtain additional 
information from the EPA’s Safe Drinking Water Hotline at (800) 426-4791. 
 
SOURCE OF WATER – PSWID #1090127 
 
WTWSA water is surface water purchased from Aqua PA through multiple interconnections. In the summer of 2013, 
WTWSA completed an interconnection with the North Wales Water Authority (NWWA) to supply a cost effective 
and redundant supply of surface water to Warwick Township. 
 
WTWSA has received many inquiries regarding the recent news articles on the contamination of several local water 
supplies.  The contamination issues effect ground water sources (wells) in these municipalities and most have 
discontinued use of those sources in favor of the sources that WTWSA have used for years. 
 
WTWSA does not use ground water sources for its water supply.  100% of our water is purchased from Aqua 
Pennsylvania and the North Wales Water Authority that primarily use surface water that are under the current 
advisory levels for the perfluorinated compound contamination that other local water supplies have identified. 
 
If you have a private drinking water well and require additional information about the safety of your water you may 
call the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection at 484-250-5980. 
 
STANDARDS AND TESTING 
 
In order to ensure quality and potability of our treated water, WTWSA, NWWA and Aqua PA monitor for all 
regulated constituents as required by Federal and State laws, in addition to monitoring for unregulated substances, 
such as radon and microbial pathogens. 
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